
 
 

 

 

 

20 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

University of Broadstone Curriculum (UBC) 2022 - 2023 

We are delighted to be writing to you with details on how our fantastic UBC experience will continue throughout 

this academic school year. 

Here at Broadstone First School we are passionate about preparing children for a life well lived. Just one of the 

ways we do this is through our UBC offer. The University of Broadstone Curriculum provides opportunities for 

learners to extend their skills in areas wider than the National Curriculum. We believe that it is important that 

the pupils at Broadstone First School have the opportunity to learn and practise something that they may have 

never experienced before. From learning about Interior Design to becoming a pro in Badminton, our UBC 

Modules offer variety and diversity, beyond the constraints of the National Curriculum. We expect our young 

learners to take risks and be brave in their selections, choosing new and exciting projects that they may not have 

tried or considered before. We hope to inspire and motivate children to learn skills that they can remember 

forever.  

UBC will continue to take place on a Wednesday afternoon, where the children will be able to work with learners 

across the school on their chosen Modules. Throughout this year we are delighted to be running four UBC 

Modules. These will begin for seven weeks on the following date: 

Module 1 - 28 September 

Module 2 - 30 November 

Module 3 - 8 February 

Module 4 - 25 April 

The children will have the opportunity to select seven choices from this year’s UBC prospectus. They will then 

be placed in four of the Modules they have selected, which they will take part in throughout the year. When 

selecting Modules for this school year, please ensure they do not choose any Modules that they have already 

completed. 

We are very excited to be starting UBC on Wednesday 28 September. We will be sharing the prospectus with all 

the learners today in class. The prospectus will then become available to view on our website so that you can 

take a look at what is on offer and have a conversation with your child about the Modules they might choose. 

Please submit your child’s UBC choices by 9am on Thursday 22 September 2022 via the form below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/AJKuv7C87L  

We hope to continue to make this an incredible and informative experience for all of our learners. We can’t 

wait! 

Best wishes 

 

Hannah Burbidge 

Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/AJKuv7C87L

